
Deaf, Hard of Hearing, Deafblind day at the Wisconsin Dells!
August 7, 2025

Connect with other families and members of the Deaf, Hard of Hearing 
and Deafblind community as you splash into summer fun at Noah’s Ark 
Waterpark! This is an “on your own” event, representatives from 
Outreach and other sponsoring organizations will be on-site to welcome 
you and help foster community connections. Don’t miss this chance to 
make memories and new friends in a wet and wild event!

Please note admission, parking, and food are on your own. Discounted 
tickets can be purchased here: https://bit.ly/ticketsnoahsark using the 
code: wespdhh

Outreach will be at the Bermuda Shelter near the Endless River.
https://bit.ly/NoahsArkMap

Contact: Bonnie Eldred
bonnie.eldred@wesp-dhh.wi.gov
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